
 

From: Kumari, Ruchi <Ruchi.Kumari@centurylink.com> 
Date: Wed, Jul 30, 2014 at 12:52 PM 
Subject: FOR YOUR PRECIOUS APPRECIATION LETTER 
To: "delhidelivery@agarwalpackers.com" <delhidelivery@agarwalpackers.com> 

Hi SURESH ARYA IMSA, 

I would like to thank you for the continuous follow up until my luggage was delivered via 
AGARWAL PACKERS & MOVERS LTD, I really appreciate your hard work and I am completely 
satisfied with the services of AGARWAL PACKERS & MOVERS LTD. 

Good Work. Please keep it up.  

Thanks, 

Ruchi Kumari 

 


